## Neighbourhood Plan update



The Steering Group has been busy making final preparations for the Pre Submission Plan which hopefully will be published for Public Consultation over the summer. Please take the time to come to one of the information events that will be held and visit the Parish Council website and Facebook page to find out more. Please do contact the Parish Office to make comments on this important document which will shape the village for the next 16 years.

Enclosed with this Bulletin is a summary of the responses received to last summer's household survey. The Parish Council and members of the Steering Group would like to thank, once again, all of you who returned the survey – the results have proved to be very valuable in providing evidence for the preparation of the Pre-Submission Plan.